



التَّارِيخُ: 2024/00/00

المُدَّة: ساعتان

المادَّة: انجليزية

المستوى: 2ت إ - 2ع ت

اختبار الفصل الثالث

Comprehension:

Read the passage carefully then do the activities.

The good society, the type of society where the welfare of all citizens is ensured, accepts the basic market system and its managers, but there are some things the market system either does not do well or does badly. In the good society, these are the responsibility of the state.

Some areas of state action are evident. In no country does the market system provide low-cost housing. This is a matter of prime importance and must everywhere be a public responsibility. Health care is also a public responsibility in all civilized lands. No one can be assigned to illness and death because of poverty.

The state has many other essential functions. It must also be borne in mind that many of these – parks and recreational facilities, police, libraries – are more needed by the underclass than by the wealthy. Those who attack the services of the state are those who can afford to provide similar services for themselves.

There must also be attention to a range of activities that are beyond the time horizons of the market economy. This is true in the sciences, not excluding medical research. The market system invests for relatively short-run returns. To support science is pre-eminently the responsibility of the state.

From "New Statesman and Society", January 28, 1994

1/ Choose the right answer. The text is extracted from:

(0.5pt)

- a) a web site. b) a book. c) a newspaper.

2/ Say whether these statements are "True" or "False":

(2pts)

- a) Health care is one of the state's responsibilities.
b) The responsibility of the state is only to provide the rich with recreational facilities.
c) People who attack the services of the state are those who can get their personal services.
d) The market system doesn't invest for long-run returns.

3/ In which paragraph it is mentioned that the state must help poor people than the rich one?

(0.5pt)

4/ Answer the following questions according to the text:

(3.5pts)

- a) What does good society mean?
b) Does the state have only one function? Justify.
c) What are the activities that are beyond the time horizons of the market economy?

5/ Who or what do the underlined words refer to in the text?

(1.5pt)

- a- where (§1) → b- its (§1) →
c- that (§4) →

B) Text Exploration

1/ Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to:

(0,75pt)

a) kind (§1) = b) rich (§3) = c) investigation (§4) =

2/ Give the opposite of the following keeping the same root:

(1.5pt)

Responsibility - importance - essential

3/ Complete the following sentences with "in order to", "so that", "so as not to", "to" or "not to":

(2.5pts)

- a) They have organized structures in economy stop making progress.
- b) We are interested in scientific research we can invest money in this field.
- c) They went to Paris study, but make business.
- d) He went to the interview get the job.

4/ Put the verbs in brackets in the present perfect simple or the present perfect continuous:

(1pt)

- a) She (to write) a book about the market system since last year and she (not to finish) it yet.
- b) He just (to receive) the reply from the manager.

5/ Reorder the following sentences to make a coherent paragraph:

(1pts)

- a- It's time to rearrange and reorganize
- b- The employees of the company are dissatisfied with their working conditions.
- c- Some of them complain about bad treatment, bad practice and unfair wages.
- d- so as to reestablish good labour relations.

6/ Classify the following words according to the pronunciation of their final "ed"

(1pts)

Ensured - needed - assigned - helped.

/t/	/d/	/id/

Part Two: Written expression:

(5pts)

*Choose **one** of the following topics:

Topic one: Use the following notes to write a composition on the following topic:

Many parents refuse to let their children take a part-time job because:

- Neglect their studies.
- Tiring for them.
- Can be exploited by their employees.
- Be in contact with bad friends.

Topic two: Imagine you are a group of foreign investors interested in opening a business in pharmaceutical company in Algeria. Write an **inquiry letter** asking for information and details you need.

GOOD LUCK



التاريخ: 2024/05/19

المدة: ساعتان

المادة: اللغة الإنجليزية

المستوى: 2 تسيرو اقتصاد

تصحيح اختبار الفصل الثالث

Comprehension:

1/ Choose the right answer. The text is extracted from:

(0.5pt)

- a) a web site. b) a book. c) a newspaper.

2/ Say whether these statements are "True" or "False":

(2pts)

- a) Health care is one of the state's responsibilities. **True**
b) The responsibility of the state is only to provide the rich with recreational facilities. **False**
c) People who attack the services of the state are those who can get their personal services. **True**
d) The market system doesn't invest for long-run returns. **True**

3/ In which paragraph it is mentioned that the state must help poor people than the rich one?

(0.5pt)

In the 3 rd one.

4/ Answer the following questions according to the text:

(3pts)

- a) What does good society mean? **The good society, the type of society where the welfare of all citizens is ensured, accepts the basic market system and its managers**
b) Does the state have only one function? Justify. **No, it does not. The state has many other essential functions; parks and recreational facilities, police, libraries**
c) What are the activities that are beyond the time horizons of the market economy?
a range of activities; in the sciences, medical research.

5/ Who or what do the underlined words refer to in the text?

(1.5pt)

- a- where (§1) → **the good society** b- its (§1) → **the basic market system.**
c- that (§4) → **a range of activities.**

B) Text Exploration

1/ Find in the text words that are closest in meaning to:

(0,75pt)

- a) kind (§1) **type** b) rich (§3) = **wealthy** c) investigation (§4) = **research**

2/ Give the opposite of the following keeping the same root:

(0.75pt)

Irresponsibility - Unimportance - Unessential

3/ Complete the following sentences with "in order to", "so that", "so as not to", "to" or "not to":

(2.5pts)

- a) They have organized structures in economy **so as not to** stop making progress.
b) We are interested in scientific research **so that** we can invest money in this field.
c) They went to Paris **to** study, but **not to** make business.
d) He went to the interview **in order to** get the job.

4/ Put the verbs in brackets in the present perfect simple or the present perfect continuous:

(1pt)

- a) She **had written** a book about the market system since last year and she **had not finished** it yet.
b) He just **has recieved** the reply from the manager.

5/Reorder the following sentences to make a coherent paragraph:

(1pt)

- a- It's time to rearrange and reorganize. 3
- b- The employees of the company are dissatisfied with their working conditions. 1
- c- Some of them complain about bad treatment, bad practice and unfair wages. 2
- d- so as to reestablish good labour relations. 4

6/ Classify the following words according to the pronunciation of their final "ed"

(1pt)

Ensured - needed - assigned - helped.

/t/	/d/	/id/
helped	Assigned - Ensured	needed

Part Two: Written expression:

(5pts)

